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08th July, 2019 

To: All office bearers and committee members                     

Dear Comrades 

Sub: Action programme/Dharna/Demonstration as directed by our parent 
organization AIBRF. Dharna at Chennai on 17th July, 2019 at 

Valluvar Kottam. 

***** 

As advised by Com. S.C. Jain, our General Secretary, to take steps at 

Organisational level action programmes, to keep our issues alive  

(i) Updation of pension as RBI formula 

(ii) Improvement in family pensioner as par with RBI 
(iii) Reduction in Insurance premium for group insurance for 

retirees.  

 
it was decided to have a Dharna Programme at Chennai, on 17th July 2019 at 

Valluvar Kottam at 3.00 p.m. All units are requested to ensure maximum 
participation and make the Dharna a grand success. 
 

The office bearers, committee members at District are requested to conduct 
Dharna / Demonstration on any convenient date suitable to them, to make all 

concerned IBA Government and authorities, that retirees also a great force to 
reckon with and can not be taken lightly. In earlier occasions, the agitational 
programmes conducted at District level at Madurai, Salem, Coimbatore, Erode, 

Tirunelveli, Trichy were very encouraging and successful. Please  conduct the 
programmes where ever possible, not to limiting to the centres referred about. A 

report about programmes conducted may be informed to us to enable to submit 
a consolidated report to AIBRF. 

The office bearers, committee members and activist are requested to involve 

whole heartedly and make the agitational programmes grand a success. 

With greetings. 

Yours Comradely, 

 

 

A.K. NARASIMHALU      S. VELAYOUDAM 
President               General Secretary 
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